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Pet policy: eƯective 6th February 2024 

We are open to accepting many types of pet, not just dogs. If you want to bring your guinea pigs, 
hamster, goldfish….just ask and we’ll see what we can do. 

 

Before booking, please make sure our site and house rules are suitable for you and your dog. 

Please note:- the farm does not have a main front gate, this means animals can easily leave site 
if they were to leave your cottage unattended. Some of our boundaries are traditional Devon 
banks which a dog could easily cross. 

None of our cottages have secure self-contained garden areas. 

 

If you choose to bring your dog, you are accepting the terms in this pet policy and this forms part 
of the terms and conditions of booking with us. 

 We can accept 1 well-behaved, house-trained dog in the Threshing Barn. 
 We must know, in advance of your arrival, that you will be bringing a dog.  
 You must pay the additional dog charge prior to your arrival. You can add a dog at the 

original time of booking or you can contact us and ask for your pet to be added later.  

Dogs must not be left unattended in the cottage. 

Dogs cannot use the swimming pool. 

Dogs must be kept under control at all times. When outside on site they must be kept on a lead 
at all times. There are livestock in all the fields around us, so this ensures both their safety and 
that of your pet. 

Remember you will need to pack your own dog bed, bowls, towels etc.. 

Please keep pets oƯ the sofa where possible. If your dog likes to join you for a cuddle then 
please make sure you bring adequate throws/sheets/blankets to cover the furniture. 

We have an outdoor tap with hosepipe if your pet needs a wash, please don’t use the bath or 
shower. 

If your dog does cause any damage, then we reserve the right to charge you for necessary 
repairs and replacement. If the damage impacts on a subsequent booking, then any fees we 
incur in relation to this will also be charged to you. 

Please ensure your dog is up to date with flea treatments. 

Please clean up after your dog, including in the woodland and field. Please bring bags with you 
and dispose of them properly. Do not leave them by gates or hanging from trees. Wrapped dog 
poo should be disposed of in the labelled waste bins on site. 

 

Assistance/Guide dogs are welcome on site and in all our Cottages. Although it is not necessary 
for you to declare an Assistance/Guide dog in advance; we would welcome advance notice so 
we have the opportunity to make things as practical as possible for you and your dog. 


